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WHAT WE ARE 
LEARNING

BRITTNEE’S CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER
Oct. 16-19

Monday: Emotions Dice
During small group, the children will take 
turns rolling a dice with pictures of different 
emotions on it. The children and teachers will 
identify and talk about each emotion.
Tuesday: Emotions Matching Game
During small group, the children will play an 
emotions matching card game with their 
peers. The children will practice identifying 
the emotions that they see in the pictures. 
Wednesday: Journals
During small group, the children will be 
introduced to their journals. They will draw a 
picture or practice writing letters on their 
journal page.
Thursday: No School

Oct. 18th: Pajama Day!
Oct. 19th: No School
Oct. 20th: Head Start Closed

-Please pack an extra change of 
clothes in your child’s backpack.
-Please send the September 
reading logs to school in your 
child’s folder.
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